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Status of NRC Reviews of 
Plant-Specific Inspection Plans
• NRC issued Safety Assessments for five plant-specific inspection 

plans (8 reactors), allowing closure of license renewal commitments, 
since June 2014
– Palisades (12/11/14)
– TMI-1 (12/19/14)
– Palo Verde, Units 1, 2 and 3 (3/27/15)
– Point Beach, Units 1 & 2 (3/30/15)
– Millstone, Unit 2 (5/29/15)

• NRC issued License Renewal Safety Evaluation Report Supplement 
approving RVI Aging Management Program and Inspection Plan for 
Indian Point, Units 2 & 3 (11/6/14)

• Inspection Plans for 18 more reactors are under review (DE-10, 
DLR-8)

• Expect to issue more safety assessments in 2015.



Action Item 1- Plant-Specific 
Applicability
• Licensees continuing to resolve Action Item 1 

using MRP 2013-025 guidance
• Long lead time to respond to question on cold 

work is an ongoing issue.



Action Item 7 - Plant-
Specific Evaluation of CASS
• Successfully resolved for some plants using 

either:
– Screening plus primary link modifications
– Functionality analysis

• Staff reviewing generic functionality analysis for 
Westinghouse lower support columns
– Need to identify applicability verification criteria
– Separate meeting to discuss staff questions 



CASS Screening 
Criteria
• MRP/BWRVIP submitted proposed PWR/BWR CASS 

screening criteria technical basis on March 9, 2015 via 
MRP Letter 2015-025

• Staff reviewing MRP letter and preparing a formal 
revision to previous guidance in LRA Issue 98-0030 
(Grimes Letter)

• Under management review
• Likely will issue as Interim Staff Guidance (ISG)


